
If you’ve always wanted to try the shakuhachi, now’s 
your chance! 
 
Shakuhachi Master Bronwyn Kirkpatrick will present 
this workshop and short concert introducing 
shakuhachi, the traditional Japanese bamboo flute.

This event is open to anyone from beginners to 
experienced musicians.  No prior musical experience 
is necessary. It may be of interest to flute or recorder 
students who feel drawn to Asian music or want to 
explore contemporary techniques and to people who 
just want to find out more about this beautiful 
instrument. For more details go to our website and 
click the workshops and festivals menu.

Saturday 21 November 
2-5pm
openacademy.sydney.edu.au
T  9351 1208
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